Is your child in
1-3? iy

Did you know
from 5 January 2015
they will be entitled
to a free school
lunch?

Clackmannanshire
Council

www.clacksweb.org.uk




The Scottish Government has introduced
a scheme to provide a free school lunch
for all children in Primary 1-3 in Scotland.

: Clackmannanshire Council Catering
EService provides a three week menu
'cycle which has been created and
1analysed in line with legislation so that
Eyour child can choose a well balanced
'nutritious meal.

Every child can enjoy a two course meal
with as much salad or vegetables as they
wish, a drink of their choice and fresh
bread. Along with dessert choices, there
is also a selection of fresh fruits available
daily.

available online at ClacksWeb, or if you'd .
like to have a copy of the Menu Selector
leaflet then please contact our Catering
Service.

Special Diets

If your child for any reason requires a
special diet, please inform the Head
Teacher giving full details of the specific
needs along with your full name and
telephone number. The Catering Service
will then contact you to discuss in full
and will put all procedures in place to
ensure your child is well catered for.

If you would like to discuss any matters

related to the menus or lunch service,

please contact Diane Mackenzie,

FM Service Officer (Catering) 01259 lack hi

452190 or Wendy McGhee, FM Service EETT T RTEIE
. . Council

Co-ordinator (Catering).

www.clacksweb.org.uk



http://www.clacksweb.org.uk/learning/schoolmenus/
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